
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope everyone received the email this week confirming that governors and I have decided that parents will 
not be invited to our sports day and that the planned MSA camp on the field will be postponed until 
September (Covid regulations and weather allowing.)  The aim at school is reduce mixing as much as 
possible. 

Today I have been in a meeting with Devon County Council officers and Public Health Devon where the 
advice is that schools should not run on-site transition sessions for new groups of children.  Parents with 
year 6 children are already receiving messages about secondary school transition events run virtually and 
staff and I are planning to do Teams sessions for our new Foundation children; more details coming soon. 

Caretaking / Cleaning at school – Mr Kitchin has now retired.  Devon Norse are advertising for someone to 
take this role.  If you are interested, details are available here Caretaker - Marwood Primary School 
(kallidusrecruit.com). Further details on page 3.  Please note that though this role is managed by Devon 
Norse the new caretaker would very much be a member of our staff on Marwood’s site. 

 

Marwood School Association MSA activities.  See details further on in this newsletter 

 MSA ‘Break the Rules’ Day 25th June – the children are very excited about this – still no running in 
the corridors though! 

 2022 Calendar Photography Competition – 

   

Use of the school / community car park – parents of class 1 children must use the gravel Community Hall 
part of the car park; only Springfield Nursery have permission to park in the school tarmac area. 

 

Kind regards  

Alun 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk send@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

SENDCo - Tuesday 

sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed 

gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 2 - Monday to Friday 

nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday 

rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 4 - Mon / Tues 

vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri 
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Marwood Menu 
 

 

 

 

 

  

After School Clubs 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Tennis 

KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 
4:00pm  

Cricket and Rounders 

KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 
4:00pm  

Please sign up on 
School Gateway 

Fee: £6 for half term 

Karate 

KS1 and KS2 3:00 – 4:00pm 
For places please contact  

Learn@northdevonkarate.co.uk 

WEEK BEGINNING 21/06/2021 

 MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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Beef Burger 

Potato 
Wedges  

Corn on the 
cob 

Sweet and 
Sour 

Chicken 
with 

Noodles  

 

Roast 
Gammon and 

Pineapple 

Roast 
Potatoes, 
Mixed Veg 

Beef Burger 

Diced Potato  

Corn on the cob 

 

Fish and 
Chips 

Cucumber 
and Carrot 

sticks 
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Plant Burger 

Potato 
Wedges  

Corn on the 
cob 

 

Sweet and 
Sour Quorn 

Pieces   
with 

Noodles 

 

Quorn Fillet 
Potatoes,  
Mixed Veg 

Plant Burger 

Diced Potato  

Corn on the cob 

Quorn 
Sausage 
and Chips 

Cucumber 
and Carrot 

sticks 

O
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 Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

 

 

X 

Please ensure all your children’s clothes have their name 
in, it really helps your child take responsibility for their 

things. 
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Message from 1st Marwood Scouts   

1st Marwood Scouts has survived the last 18 months by Zoom Scouting and doing Badges at Home, we started 

back after lockdown, outside only with C19 restrictions in place and many of our Beavers have moved up to Cubs 

and Cubs have joined the Scout troop. 

 

So we are in a very good place at the moment, 8 Beavers and 2 new leaders, Chil & Keega; 19 Cubs supported by 

Toomai, Hazel & Raksha ; 13 Scouts led by Shere Khan + 2 new volunteers. So we do have some space for Beavers 

6 to 8 yrs, Cubs 8 to 10 1/2 yrs and Scouts 10 1/2 - 14 yrs. The ages are flexible if you volunteer as your young 

person can basically join with you. 

 

We are also on the lookout for a new Treasurer & Secretary on our Executive Committee and as numbers grow 

we will need new volunteers in all sections. The 4 week challenge is a simple way to get involved and see if it's 

something you would like to do. 

 

Give me a call and we can have a chat. 

 

Best regards 

Alan (Bugsy) Cruden 

Scout Leader 

1st Marwood Scouts 

01271 850592 

07742 529140 

 

 

 


